
JANUARY ALZHEIMER AWARENESS MONTH 2021

The Kenora Alzheimer Society would like to extend its thanks to all of the municipalities who proclaimed 
Alzheimer Awareness month throughout the district. We are grateful to the Board, Staff, Media, Volunteers, 
Clients, Partners and Donors.

To find out more about how we can support you, or, to learn about our 
Educational Sessions and Caregiver Supports, please contact us today!

Tel: 807-468-1516 or 1-800-628-0245
Email:  info@alzheimerkrr.com
Website www.alzheimer.ca/KRR 

During the Pandemic the Alzheimer Society have 
been busy with virtual learning activities, support and 

education through the hosting of webinars such as 
“Brain Health and You,” “Finding Your Way,” and 

“The 10 Warning Signs of Alzheimer Disease.” 
To learn more about how to attend sessions like these, 

please contact the office today!

To Learn more about Alicia’s Story, and to find out 
ways in which you can contribute visit 

 www.alzheimer.ca/krr


